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From: Michael Hanley [mailto:michaelh@diocese-oregon.org]
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 10:56 AM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Subject: RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Sorry, missed that. Here is the latest letter | have given to clergy.

From: Meyers, Ruth [mailto:RMeyers@cdsp.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 1:11 PM

To: Michael Hanley

Subject: RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Thank you! The other part of this is to ask whether you’ve issued guidelines about use of the resource, and if so, to

send a copy or a link.

Happy Easter!
Ruth

Ruth Meyers

Dean of Academic Affairs and
Hodges-Haynes Professor of Liturgics
Church Divinity School of the Pacific
2451 Ridge Road

Berkeley, CA 94709
rmeyers@cdsp.edu

510-204-0720

From: Michael Hanley [mailto:michaelh@diocese-oregon.org]
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 9:52 AM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Cc: bill@trinity-episcopal.org

Subject: RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

For Oregon the contact would be our dean. The Very Rev. Bill Lupher.

He can be reached by e-mail at: bill@trinity-episcopal.org

Michael Hanley
Bishop of Oregon
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